
 

 
Date: November 22, 2024 

File: SIGNATURE IAD – 2024 

2024 – 140 

 

TENTATIVE AGREEMENT REACHED FOR IAM MEMBERS AT 

SIGNATURE FLIGHT SUPPORT IAD  
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

Your IAM District 142 team concluded negotiations with Signature Flight Support IAD on November 20, 2024, resulting in a Tentative Agreement to 

be brought to the membership for review and a vote on the terms.  

 

The Tentative Agreement provides for increases in base rates of up to 17% for the life of the agreement, which is for a 4-year term, increases in shift 

differential and other premiums, Personal Holiday increase, and improvements in uniform language. 

 

We are in the process of drafting a redline copy of your agreement, with all proposed changes clearly marked. When completed, it will be provided to 

the membership for their review for a minimum of five (5) days, after which the committee and your General Chair, Bill Wise, will be available for 

questions and clarifications before the ratification vote.  

 

The ratification vote will be accomplished no later than the week of December 16, 2024. Notification of the date, time, and location of the polling will 

be following very shortly. 

 

We want to thank our members for your steadfast support and solidarity through these negotiations.  

 
Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr.    Bill Wise 

President/Directing General Chair   General Chair      

 

Negotiations Committee: JD Davis, Ezekiel Coates, Alex Osei, Marshall Evans, Tom Goba 
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cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


